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From: FOIA <foia@FMC.gov>  
Cc: FOIA <foia@FMC.gov>  
Sent: Thu, Jan 26, 2017 4:19 pm  
Subject: FMC FOIA 17-007 acknowledgment/response 
 
This acknowledges receipt of and responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
request below received by the Federal Maritime Commission (Commission) on 
December 25, 2016 provided to the Office of the Secretary by the Commission’s Office 
of the Inspector General. Your request, pursuant to the Commission rules at 46 C.F.R. 
§503.31-34, seeking a copy or printout of the list of FMC OIG investigations closed 
during calendar years:  2010 through 2016 (inclusive) has been assigned FMC FOIA 
number 17-007.  
  
Please note that FOIA does not require an agency to create or compile new records or 
lists responsive to a FOIA request. However, a document with the specific information 
you requested did not exist therefore, in order to satisfy your request we have made a 
one-time exception and are providing you with the attached responsive document.   
  
With this response we will consider your request closed. Administrative appeals should 
be submitted to the Chairman of the Federal Maritime Commission pursuant to  
46 C.F.R. §503.32. 
  
There will be no charge for responding to your FOIA request. When corresponding with 
the Commission regarding this FOIA request, please refer to the assigned FMC FOIA 
number provided above. Feel free to contact Linda Hale of my staff or me at  
202-523-5725 if you have any questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Rachel E. Dickon  
Assistant Secretary/FOIA Public Liaison  
Federal Maritime Commission 
 
                  
 
The Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) offers mediation services to 
resolve disputes between FOIA requesters and Federal agencies as a non-exclusive 
alternative to litigation. Using OGIS services does not affect your right to pursue 
litigation.  If you wish to contact OGIS, you may email them at: ogis@nara.gov or call 
1-877-684-6448. 
 



Case Number Allegation Action/Status Case Closure Date 
(CY)

N/A   

I 13-01 Former Employee’s Continued Access to FMC Report issued; investigation closed 2015

N/A

No case 
number

Investigation of Employee Monitoring by Senior Officials Report issued; investigation closed 2013

N/A

N/A

N/A
CY 2010

CY 2016

CY 2015

CY 2014

CY 2013

CY 2012

CY 2011
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